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Many thanks for your continued engagement with the implementation of the Early Career Framework. 

This is to let you know that the Invitation to Tender (ITT) for the National Roll Out of the ECF will be launched on Monday 14 September 2020. 
Interested potential lead providers will need to register on Jaggear in order to apply for this opportunity. To access Jagear please use the following link: https://education.app.jaggaer.com/ 

To encourage the formation of ECF delivery partnerships, the DfE will be hosting networking events with successful lead providers and potential delivery partners and it is planned that these will take place between 25 February and 5 March 2021. Further details on these events will be provided nearer to the time. 

Should you be interested in acting as a delivery partner, please register your interest by contacting the ECF Procurement mailbox and providing the name of your organisation, who the key contact is and their contact details.

Additional information on the Early Career Framework can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/early-career-framework-reforms

Kind regards,

ECF Procurement Team

Developing Teachers and Leaders Division (DTLD)
Teaching Workforce Directorate
Department for Education

